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Sandberg Phoenix Named Best Places
to Work Finalist
NEWS & EVENTS: ANNOUNCEMENTS

For the second consecutive year, the St. Louis Business Journal has chosen Sandberg Phoenix as a finalist in

its Best Places to Work Awards. More than 250 St. Louis area companies and organizations participated in this

competition, with only five per size category being chosen as finalists. The firm – which qualified in the “Big”

category for organizations of 250 to 999 employees – was the only law firm chosen as a finalist in the category.

Winners of each category will be announced at the Best Places to Work Awards event scheduled for March 7.
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